4* October 2021

Dear Parent,

Covid-19 Vaccinations for 12-15 year olds
Information for Parents of 11-year olds

As a school, we have been contacted by the Primary Care Network who are supporting the School
Immunisation Team to roll out the Covid-19 vaccination programme for school age children.

The vaccination dates for students with consent at Tarleton Academy is Friday 8th October.

There are a small number of Year 7 students who are eligible to receive the vaccination because they
are 12 on the 8th October 2021 and they (and their parents) have received the appropriate letter
and consent forms from the Primary Care Network. According to the information we have received,
your child is not eligible because they will be under 12 on the vaccination date.

We have not been informed about any arrangements for children who will turn 12 in the weeks or
months to come.

Out of courtesy, we wanted to let you know that other students in Year 8, 9, 10 and 11 will receive
further information from the health authorities and a consent form today.

Yours sincerely,

MrsV Hl
Mrs V Hill
Headteacher
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